
Saturday November 21 
 

Woodley Park News 
 
Reminder: Stanford’s Pre-Thanksgiving Celebration is tomorrow, Sunday November 
22, noon to 2 pm.  Fun family activities.  RSVP to Rachel Quint. 
 
WPCA Fall meeting. The following members were elected at the meeting this week: 
President, Jay Sushelsky; VP, Barbara Ioanes; Secretary, Sarah Taber; Treasurer, 
Bruce Forrest; Executive Committee, Bill Menczer, Peter Brusoe, Paul Poe, Emily 
Wagner and Tamora Ilasat.  We appreciate their willingness to get more involved in 
their community and welcome especially Sarah, Paul and Emily, who are new to the 
Board. 
 
We would also like to thank the representatives from WASA, the school chancellor’s 
office and the Urban Forestry Administration who gave up part of their evenings to join 
us.  All had useful and interesting presentations and answered (numerous) questions 
from the audience. 
 
 
2816-22 Connecticut Ave.  Work has begun on this project.  If you have any 
construction-related issues (trucks blocking the alley, work starting too early etc.), you 
should call Superintendent Gerald Williams at (202) 437-4729 or Project Manager John 
Neil, (703) 851-3533.  Please also let me know of anything you raise with them, so we 
can keep track of what’s going on. 
 
CALENDAR 
 
The WPCA Executive Committee usually meets on the first Wednesday of the month; 
the next meeting will be at 7:30 pm on Wednesday December 2 at Stanford 
(Connecticut Ave and Woodley Rd).  A draft agenda should be posted on the website a 
few days before the meeting.  All are welcome. 
 
 
John Goodman 
Past pres., WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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